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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 43232   under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Non-UK Nationals Treatment and Charges 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
For both questions I would like the figures for each year, not one figure covering all three years. 
 

• Please provide the total number of patients treated with a non-British national code (i.e not White 
British, Asian British or Black British etc.) for the last three financial years, or the last years for which 
you have statistics. Please also provide the total number of patients treated. 
 

Year Total patient number Of these, total non-British 
2021/22 57611 5887 
2022/23 53916 6024 
2023/24 55517 6686 

 
The data that has been provided in the table above is based on ethnicity and does not consider 
citizenship, for example a patient may have an ethnicity of non-British however they may in fact be a 
British citizen and are therefore funded. 
 

• What is the total amount in charges you have issued for treatment given to non-UK nationals for the 
last three financial years, or the last three years for which you have statistics. What is the amount that 
you have successfully recovered over the same time period? 

 
Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust do not charge for non-UK nationals. This is 
managed via our contract with the Kent and Medway Integrated Care Board.  

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 

Sent via email  
   

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




